
 
 

Event Entry Policy 
Please note that at this stage you cannot pay via PayPal using 

Internet Explorer due to a software bug. In this case, you will have 

to use a different browser, or use the Direct Deposit option. 

 

If you are racing and wish to practice on Saturday, please choose the 

Sat practice option on your race entry. You do not need to book using 

the ride day entry. 

 

To answer a few questions regarding pre-entry… 

 

As ride day numbers have continued to grow, groups have often been at 

capacity making it difficult to manage congestion and give everyone 

enough track time. 

 

Pre-entry allows us to better manage group sizes, and allows you to 

book your place well in advance to guarantee you a place.  This saves 

you having to be the first at the track to get your spot, keeping it 

fairer for everyone. 

 

It also speeds up sign-in so you are not stuck in a que for ages. 

 

Entries will typically be open for two weeks prior to any ride day 

giving everyone plenty of time to book. 

 

Booking Payment 

To guarantee your place, you must pre-enter and pay before the ride 

day. Payments by Direct Deposit must be received by us within 3 days 

of you making your booking, otherwise your booking will expire.  

If you do not pre-enter and pay, you can still turn up on the day and 

hope there are places available; however we cannot guarantee you a 

place. 

We will notify everyone via our Facebook page when groups are getting 

full, and when they are full. 

 

Cancelling your booking  

You will need to notify us by no later than the Wednesday before the 

event if you wish to cancel and you will receive a full refund. If 

it’s wet on the day and you do not want to ride you can also request 

a refund. 

 

 

We always welcome your feedback so if you can see where we can help 

improve your ride day, please let us know. 

 

See you at the track  

 


